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Officers 2023-2024 

  President – Sue Mower 
President Elect- Mary Schuehler 
Vice President – Lauren Little 
Secretary – Alison Mandel 
Treasurer – Joe Klaiber 
Immediate Past President – Sherry Mandell 

 
Meetings are 1st, 3rd and 4th Thursdays at noon, 2nd Thursday at  
  5:30pm  At the Clarion Inn, Elmira 
 

Next Meeting – August 1 – Wisner Park – FAIR WEEK!  
   August 8 – Bingo – 5:30pm meeting  
 

        Welcome Table:  August 1 - None  
   August 8 – Welcome Table – Mary Schuehler 
              Invocation - TBD 
  

Upcoming Programs: 
August 1 – Wisner Market (Fair Week)  
August 8 – Captain Bill’s Bingo – Evening 
Meeting 
August 15 – Peter Dugo – CEO Arnot Realty  
August 22- Captain Bill Dinner Cruise at Night  
       Wisner Market for lunch time  
August 29 – Chris Moss – County Executive 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 

Kiwanis Klarion –July 25, 2024 

Program 

Today’s program was a service project!  We made 100 bags to go 
to the Falck Cancer Center!  Bags included a puzzle book, cookies, 
cinnamon coffee cake, squeeze ball, Hershey Bar, sticky notes, 
pen, notebook and solar light.  Bags will be delivered on Monday!  

Thanks to President Sue for getting all the stuff and laying it out on 
the table so that we could fill all the bags!  Always nice to deliver 
some cheer to those undergoing treatment!  

 

NEXT WEEK – August 1 – we will be in Wisner Park as it is Fair 
week and some of our members will be working the gates!  There 
won’t be a Klarion either!  The following week – August 8th we will 
be playing Bingo with some prizes of gift certificates for Captain 
Bills Dinner Cruise on Thursday August 22.  

 

 

 

 

We will be doing Arena Ticket Scanning for the 
summer concerts - July 27 – Sabbath Nights and 
August 17 – Cooper Alan.  We need volunteers 
for these events. We need 5 volunteers for both 
concerts!  Please let President Sue know if you 
can help!  Her email is 
sweetypy_55@yahoo.com 

Chemung County Fair – July 31- 
August 3  
Gate Assignment sheet attached!  Please let 
Gordy Schuehler know if you can’t work your 
assigned shift!    Shifts are Noon-4pm and 4pm- 
8pm!   
We need people on Saturday for both shifts.  
Please contact Gordy Schuehler and 
gschuehler@mmb-co.com  
 

 

If anyone is interested in purchasing a ticket for 
the Horseheads Kiwanis Club’s Charity Outing on 
Wednesday August 28th at the Horseheads 
American Legion, please contact Dick Pirozzolo 
at 607-759-7227.  Tickets are $60 or with Guest 
$90.  

mailto:gschuehler@mmb-co.com
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Here’s What else you Missed 
Today….. 

50-50: 

Nancy Nicastro  won the 50/50 of 
$5.  She didn’t draw the king. Pot is at 
$52.00 

Rays Pay Day: 

Mary Schuehler would have won the 
$5 Next week it will be $10.00  

MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 
 
July 27 – Ticket Scanning- Sabbath 
  Nights 
July 27 – Community Kitchen  
August 5 – Board Meeting – 5:30pm 
August 17 – Ticket Scanning – Cooper 
Alan  
August 22 – Captain Bills Dinner Cruise 
August 28 – Horseheads Outing  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Happy Dollars.  
  
Sue Mower – for today’s service project and for all the 
events that we have been doing this summer!  
 
Mark Wayne – for being able to play golf this weekend in 
a tournament with his brother Mike!   
 
Alison Mandel – happy $5. Enjoyed Blandford Park on 
Tuesday even though we only served 8 lunches- 5 kids & 3 
adults. Also, for the Fair next week – it is always an 
interesting experience and for the Circle K Board Meeting 
this weekend at Long Island University-Post campus!  
 
Mike Wayne – Sorry about former member John Uszenski 
passing away. He always made Pigs in a Basket for the 
Christmas Auction which were a big-ticket item.  He also 
organized out annual golf outing at Tomasso’s.  Also a sad 
dollar for the tree in his yard that was struck by lightening 
during the recent storm.  Luckily it fell in the yard not in 
the street or against a poll.   
 
Katrina Nichols – gave $6 for missing meetings for 6 
months!  Welcome Back Katrina!  
 

Summer Lunch Program 
We will be doing the lunches at Blandford Park 
on July 9,16,23 & 30th! We need to be there at 
11:15am – lunch will be served from 11:45-
12:45.  

September Division Meeting will be at 
Willowcreek Golf Course  

again, this year!  Golf at 3pm – and dinner 
Afterwards.  All are welcome to dinner at 5pm 

for Cocktails And 6:30 for dinner.   
This will be the last Division Meeting 

Meeting of the 2023-2024 service year! 
 


